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WHAT IS IT?
(.

Do you have an old shed with unusable 
pesticides? An old can of raid under the sink? An 
unknown barrel of something inherited from the 
previous owner? Sign up for the Obsolete 
Pesticide Collection Program today to safely 
and responsibly remove hazardous waste from 
your property. Available to Maine residents, 
gardeners, and small family-owned farms. 

HOW TO PARTICIPATE 

All participants must fill out a registration form 
with a list of all pesticides/adjuvants that they 
would like to submit. Forms can be submitted on 
our on-line application or emailed to 
pesticides@maine.gov. To fill out our on-line 
application, visit thinkfirstspraylast.org or scan 
the QR code. All participants will be notified in 
early October via mail of the program date, 
time, and location. Any unknown pesticides 
must be verified prior to acceptance. For more 
information, visit thinkfirstspraylast.org or 
contact us. Applications will be accepted until 
Wednesday, September 25, 2024. 

CONTACT US 

" 207-287-2731 e pesticides@maine.gov
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• Collections are

FREE for Maine

residents,

gardeners, and

small family­

owned farms

• Collections take

place in mid

October

• Sites are in

Portland, Augusta,

Bangor, and

Presque Isle

• Registration is

required by

SeP-tember 25,

2024
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